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Abstract : Face recognition is the technique which can be applied to the wide variety of problems like image and film
processing, human computer interaction, criminal identification etc. This has motivated researchers to develop computational
models to identify the faces, which are easy and simple to implement. In this, demonstrates the face recognition system in
android device using eigenface. The system can be used as the base for the development of the recognition of human identity.
Test images and training images are taken directly with the camera in android device.The test results showed that the system
produces high accuracy. The goal is to implement model for particular face and distinguish it with large number of stored
faces. face recognition system detects the faces in picture taken by web camera or digital camera and these images then
checked with training images dataset based on descriptive features. Further this algorithm can be extended to recognize the
facial expressions of a person.recognition could be carried out under widely varying conditions like frontal view,scaled frontal
view subjects with spectacles. The algorithm models the real time varying lightning conditions. The implemented system is able
to perform real-time face detection, face recognition and can give feedback giving a window with the subject's info from
database and sending an e-mail  notification to interested institutions using android application.  Face recognition is  the
technique which can be applied to the wide variety of problems like image and film processing, human computer interaction,
criminal identification etc. This has motivated researchers to develop computational models to identify the faces, which are
easy and simple to implement. In this , demonstrates the face recognition system in android device using eigenface. The system
can be used as the base for the development of the recognition of human identity. Test images and training images are taken
directly with the camera in android device.The test results showed that the system produces high accuracy. The goal is to
implement model for particular face and distinguish it with large number of stored faces. face recognition system detects the
faces in picture taken by web camera or digital camera and these images then checked with training images dataset based on
descriptive features. Further this algorithm can be extended to recognize the facial expressions of a person.recognition could
be carried out under widely varying conditions like frontal view,scaled frontal view subjects with spectacles. The algorithm
models the real time varying lightning conditions. The implemented system is able to perform real-time face detection, face
recognition and can give feedback giving a window with the subject's info from database and sending an e-mail notification to
interested institutions using android application.
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